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March 10, 2014

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL. 32399

Re:  Docket No. 130209-SU Application Expansion of Certificate
Docket No. 140050-SU Application for Amendment of Certificate

Dear Sir or Madam:

On Friday, March 10, 2014 North Peninsula Utilities Corporation filed a modification to
its existing application for an extension, as previously discussed with staff. The submittal from
the utility did not contain a docket number, and a new docket was opened to process the filing.
Please let this letter reflect that the documents filed under Docket No. 140050-SU on March 10,
2014 were intended by the utility to be filed, and should have been filed, in the existing Docket
No. 130209-SU opened on August 2, 2013,

Please move the documents filed on March 10, 2014 to Docket No. 130209-SU and close
Docket No. 140050-SU.

Please call me if you have any questions or concerns regarding above.

ohn .. Wharton

Sincerely,

JLW:hs
cc: Bob Hillman
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